
 
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL (GREEN LANES, BILSTON) 

PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES 
 
 
 

 
Statement of Reason: 
 
The traffic calming is being proposed in order to help reduce the speed of all 
types of vehicles travelling along Green Lanes, Bilston and to comply with a 
planning constraint for a new development taking place at this location.  Existing 
speed cushions on Green Lanes will be removed and relocated to a new position 
so as not to obstruct vehicle access to a property currently in development.  
 
 


